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Meeting of: January 15, 2019 

LETTERS OF INTEREST 
 
City Selection Committee Appointments 

1. Bay Area Air Quality Management District, one position, to fill expired term (March 2019) of 
Teresa Barrett (Petaluma).  Two-year term. 
Letter(s) Received: Teresa Barrett - Petaluma 

 
2. Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District, one position, to fill expired term (January 

2019) of Gina Belforte (Rohnert Park).  Two-year term. 
Letter(s) Received:           Gina Belforte – Rohnert Park  

 
3. Metropolitan Transportation Commission, one position, to fill expired term (Feb. 2019) of Jake 

Mackenzie (Rohnert Park).  Four-year fixed term. 
Letter(s) Received:           Jake Mackenzie – Rohnert Park 

 
4. Remote Access Network (RAN) Board, one position, to fill term vacated by Mayor Pam Stafford 

(Rohnert Park).   Unspecified term, but must be filled by a Mayor. 
Letter(s) Received:           Gina Belforte – Rohnert Park 

 
5. City Selection Committee.   

Chair, to fill expired term of Mayor Patrick Slayter (Sebastopol).   One-year term.      
Sonoma (Current Vice Chair City in Rotation for Chair City) 
Vice Chair, to fill expired term of Mayor Madolyn Agrimonti (Sonoma).  One -year term.       
Windsor (City next in rotation for Vice Chair City/Program Chair) 

 



CITY OF PETALuMA
POST OFFICE Box 61

PETALuMA, CA 94953-0061

Teresa Barrell Deceinbei 4, 2018
%kq’or—E/ccl

Dear Mayors and Council Members,

I am writing to request your support for my reappointment to the Bay Area Air
Quality Management District Board (BAAQMD).

For the past six years I have represented the Cities of Sonoma County as the
Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association’s representative on the Air District
Board. In that time, I have attended almost every bi-weekly Directors’ Meeting,
and am currently Chair of the Climate Protection Committee. It is my intention to
apply for reappointment to this regional board, and I am seeking your support.

The effects of regional air quality on life in Sonoma County continue to grow.
The wildfires of the past two years have reinforced just why the Air District’s
work is so important. These past two years have seen a record number of Spare the
Air Days, a record I fear may be broken again soon. As more decisions are being
made regionally, I want to continue to have our voices communicated and
coordinated in an effective way. I believe I have been an effective voice fbr
Sonoma County’s needs, and I would like to continue in that capacity.

This year I am stalling my first term as the Mayor of Petaluma. For those who are
not aware, three oil companies under direct oversight of BAAQMD interfered in
my city election through Independent Expenditures supporting two other
candidates for the mayoral position in an attempt to knock me off the Petalunia
Council and thereby eliminating me from the Air District Board. While (hat
attempt failed, I take nothing for granted and am even more strongly committed to
continuing my involvement within my city, our county, and at the regional Bay
Area level.

To this end, I seek your support for this appointment. If you have any qucstions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 707.953.0846, or email me at
teresa4petaluma~comcast.net.

Thank you for your consideration.!‘CUi/UflIa Car flail
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December 14, 2018
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Deputy Clerk of the Board
County of Sonoma, Board of Supervisors
575 Administration Dr. Rm. 100A
Santa Rosa, CA 95403
Attn. Darin A. Bartow

Honorable Mayors and Council Members,

I am writing to request your support for re-appointment to the Golden
Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District Committee. It has
been an honor to serve Sonoma County for the past six years.

While moving traffic safely and efficiently along Highway 101 is our
primary mission, we have made much needed significant safety
improvements. The most important is the addition of the moveable
median barrier which prevents tragic head-on collisions from occurring
as well as working on the suicide deterrent system, which is slated to
be fully implemented by January 2021.

During this time, we have implemented all electronic tolling and
recently approved a new gantry system which will set above the south
bound lanes. Both increase traffic flow and collection efficiencies.

We continue to look at various ways to keep traffic moving efficiently,
such as increased optimization of bus routes, ferry routes and
passenger capacity.

It has been a pleasure to share with the Mayors and Councilmembers
the wonders of the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation
District with our bi-annual tours.

The future holds much for the district including the possible addition of
electric buses, alternative fuels, expansion of ferry service and
increased ferry capacity.

Thank you for supporting me these past six years. I hope I have earned
your continued support to be your Mayors and Councilmembers pick
for the Golden Gate Highway and Transportation District.

Gina Belforte
Mayor
City of Rohnert Park
707 888-2724

130 Avram Avenue• Rohnert Park CA + 94928 . (707) 588-2226, Fax (707) 794-9248

City Council

www.rpcity.org
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November 19, 2018

City Selection Committee
do Mary Gourley, Assistant City Manager/City Clerk, MMC
7120 Bodega Avenue
Sebastopol, CA 95472

Re: Re-selection as a Candidate for Consideration by the Board of
Supervisors for the MTC Sonoma County Seat

Dear Ms. Gourley.

I have the honor to apply for re-selection by our Board of Supervisors to
represent our County on the Metropolitan Transportation Commission.

I have served Sonoma County faithfully over the past ten years as your
commissioner. My time on SCTA and SMART Board of Directors has
dovetailed well with my assignment on MTC. As a result of my service to
all of these committees, I have been the Chair on MTC for the past 18
months.

I look forward to continue serving our cities and the County.

JM/js

Mary Grace Pawson
D~dorof

—&n~

Victoria Perrault
Human Resources Dkector

Jeffrey Weaver
intethi Public Salbfr D&tor

130 Avram Avenue, Rohnert Park CA , 94928 , (707) 588-2228 + Fax (707) 794-9248
W%w.rpclty.org

Yours Sincerely,

‘cilmember



December 14, 2018

City Selection Committee
do Darin A. Bartow, Clerk
575 Administration Drive, Room 100A
Santa Rosa, CA 95403

Re: Letter of Interest - Remote Access Network (RAN) Board

Gina Belforte
Mayor

Joseph T. Callinan
Vice Mayor

Susan Hollingsworth Adams
Jake Mackenzie

Pam Stafford
Councilmernbers

Darhn Jenkins
City Maneger

Don Schwartz
Assistant City Manager

Michelle Marchetta Kenyon
City Attorney

Honorable Mayors and Councilmembers,

I am writing to respectfully request your support for my appointment to the
Remote Access Network Board (RAN). lam a strong supporter of the principles
that guide this statewide network system designed to allow local law
enforcement agencies direct access to the California Identification System.

I have great appreciation for the importance of maintaining a comprehensive
RAN collaborative here in Sonoma County and I would be honored to serve on
this Board. I believe that with my experience serving in local government and
my strong commitment to enhancing local law enforcement practices, I would
be a productive member of the RAN Board.

Thank you for your consideration of my request for appointment to the RAN
Board. Please call me should you have any questions at (707) 888-2724, or feel
free to e-mail me at gbelforte~rpcitv.org. I appreciate your support.

Karen Murphy
Assistant City Attorney

Sincerely,

JoAnne Buergler
City Clerk

Betsy Howze
Finance Director

John McArthur
Director of Public Works and

Community Services

Mary Grace Pawson
Director of

Development Services

CITY OF ROHNERT PARK

Gina Belforte
Mayor

File: Mayors & Councilmembers Association

Victoria Perrault
Human Resources Director

Jeffrey Weaver
lntedm Public Safety Director

City Council

130 Avram Avenue• Rohnert Park CA + 94928 + (707) 588-2226 • Fax (707) 794-9248
www.rpcity.org
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